NEIGHBORHOOD
GARAGE SALE

Its time to clean out those closets, bookshelves,
cabinets, cubbyholes and garages and spring clean!

Saturday, March 27
8:00—12 noon

The gates will be opened at 8 am so price your items the night before and have everything ready to bring
out onto your driveway at 7 am.

Place blankets and sheets out to place your items on, and try to group similar items together

ie. toys, clothes, kitchenwares, electronics, linens, décor, art, sports equipment

Have plenty of change available (both coins and bills) so you can do business quickly.

Keep your money with you at all times.

Advertisements will be placed in the Irvine World News and the Pennysaver and Garage Sale directional
signs will be placed leading people to Canyon Creek and to each street, so be ready for early birds.

After the garage sale ends, please donate unsold items to your favorite charity. Janet Lisle, one of our
neighbors, is president of the Assistance League of Irvine and urges you to bring items to their store at
2452 Alton (between Jamboree and Von Karman). They cannot take furniture or electronics. They are
open Saturday 10am—3pm, Wednesday and Thursday, 10am —12noon, and Friday 10am-5:30pm.
Goodwill Industries has a new drop-off donation truck at Irvine Valley College. Its open daily from
8am-5pm.

We will have a dumpster on Vispera at the triangle park for you to dispose of items that did not sell and
that are not good enough to be donated to a charity.

If you want to save unsold items, there is a Public Storage at 13241 Jeffrey Road south of Irvine Bivd and
you can get online special pricing by visiting www.publicstorage.com.

Please email or call Shelley or fill out the tear-off below if you want to participate so she can bring you a
garage sale sign for the front of your house as well as coffee and donuts.

Sponsored by:

The Canyon Creek Homeowners Association and

Shelley Armstrong
2 Rincon, 714-832-2090, 714-423-8983

shelleyarm@aol.com
I'm SOLD on ourneighborhood! BANKeR @

Name Address
Phone Email
Comments:

Yes, | plan to participate in the garage sale on March 27.




